Tickets are now on sale for the Bucks
County All Star Football game to be
played Wednesday, June 16 at 7:30 p.m.
at the Neshaminy High School Field in
Langhorne. This is a chance for football
fans to see the best of Bucks County. All
schools are involved and a queen and
her court will be picked later. Tickets
can be picked up at the Athletic office of
the Pennridge High School; phone 257-
5011, Ex. 143, or from any Lions
member in Bucks County. Donation is
$3 for reserved seats and $2 for general
admission. All proceeds go to the Bucks
County Blind Charities. Tickets are
also on sale in limited quantities at the
News-Herald office, 320 South Seventh
St., Perkasie.



